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Custodial Parent Portal Offers Child Support Application Convenience 

 
The Department of Social Services’ Child Support Services Division has a new and more 

convenient way to apply for child support services through the new Custodial Parent Portal. This 

new portal provides 24/7 online access to individuals applying for child support services from the 

Department of Social Services. Non-custodial parents can use this portal as well. The new online 

application will cut the processing times of clients by eliminating cumbersome paper applications, 

as well as save client’s time by not having to come into a physical DSS office to apply. The portal 
can be found on the DSS website at https://clientportal.dss.sc.gov/#/. 
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